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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to now be in a position where we can invite our families in to nursery 

throughout the year.  

We are hoping to provide additional experiences and opportunities for our children through the 

jobs, hobbies and skills of our families. Do you have anything you feel you could come in and 

share with us?  

Some examples may be: 

 Job roles or occupations: 

 Uniforms 

 Vehicles 

 Special equipment 

 

 Hobbies such as: 

 Baking and Cooking  

 Arts and Crafts 

 Dancing 

 Singing and Music 

 Gardening 

 Sports 

 

 Other opportunities such as: 

 Unusual (or not so unusual!) pets 

 Story telling 

 Sharing celebrations and traditions from cultures and religions through items such as 

food or clothing. 

If you also have anything you can offer but don’t necessarily feel it is something to share 

directly with the children, such as building indoor/outdoor equipment, we would love to hear 

from you! 

Finally, if you think you may have access to community funds through your employer, we are 

always interested in securing grants to pay for special experiences for our children. 

Please contact admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk with any responses or feel free to speak to a 

member of staff. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 
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